


For years, members of the Bernardston Kiwanis Club have dedicated 
their club and its members to supporting local organizations such as 

The  United Arc.  With their annual Chicken Pot Pie supper, the       
Kiwanis Club has selected The United Arc as the beneficiary of the 

proceeds raised by the event.  Their efforts have provided our     
agency the ability to offer individuals and families we serve the 
chance to take part in community and organizational events that 

help drive inclusion and the opportunity to socialize; opportunities 
that may not be available through The United Arc if not for the    

generosity and efforts of the Kiwanis Club. 
  

On behalf of all associated with The United Arc, we dedicate this  
Annual Report to the Kiwanis Club in expression of our deepest level 
of gratitude and tremendous appreciation for their efforts to support 
The United Arc and other organizations throughout our community.  



 





 



It is clear that Hap is truly driven to ensure that individuals and families living with Intellectual and Develop-
mental disabilities have the same community support base as would anyone else.  Staff member by day, volunteer 
by night – no matter what the time or what the need might be, Hap is a rock that all can count upon. 

We are very lucky to have Hap on our team, and we are very pleased that he was chosen to receive this 
award. Congratulations, Hap! 

   The Coderre’s have continually demonstrated a desire to ensure the highest level of well-being of those living 
with Intellectual and Developmental disabilities that is very much in the spirit of the families that first established 
this organization in the 1950s. 
 Thank you to each member of the Coderre family. 

This past February, Jaduke Theater provided The United Arc the opportunity to take part in a stage produc-
tion that not only highlighted the great work and impact of the organization, but one that allowed our staff and 
those served by the Arc the opportunity to be the star.  RemArcAble was an amazing event; one that will be remem-
bered throughout the history of our organization. 

The work of Kim Williams and Nick Waynelovich, along with Sam Myburgh, Samm Osborne, and many other 
Jaduke staff simply inspiring.  From the moment that Nick presented this opportunity to our organization to the final 
bow, the sole focus held by Kim, Nick and the Jaduke team was how can this best help The United Arc and benefit 
those served by the organization. 
 The United Arc is and always will be grateful to JaDuke Center for the Performing Arts, Kim, Nick, and all the 
others who helped to make this amazing event come to life.  









 

 



We celebrate inclusion, choice and independence 





The United Arc




